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Notification service now available from Taxation and Revenue 
 
The New Mexico Taxation and Revenue Department is now offering a notification 
service that alerts subscribers to new content available on the Department’s website, 
tax.newmexico.gov. 
 
Subscribers can sign up to receive text message or email alerts on new tax publications, 
such as FYIs and bulletins, decisions and orders from the Administrative Hearings 
Office, news releases, new or updated forms and updates to the gross receipts tax rate 
table. Other content notifications may be offered in the future based on demand. 
 
“The Taxation and Revenue Department is committed to constant improvement in 
communication and to offering taxpayers choices in how to receive information from the 
Department,” said Secretary of Taxation and Revenue Stephanie Schardin Clarke.  
 
To sign up, visit the “News & Alerts” page at tax.newmexico.gov and click on the 
Notification Service subscription link. 
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